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NEW WAVE CLARIFIES STOCK SYMBOL IN PREVIOUS NEWS RELEASE 

VANCOUVER, BC, April 11, 2025 - New Wave Holdings Corp. (the “Company” or “New Wave”) (CSE: NWAI, 
FWB: 0XM0, OTCPK: TRMNF) wishes to clarify the stock symbol referenced in its news release dated April 
10, 2025 announcing the proposed consolidation of shares.  The Company’s stock symbol was changed from 
“SPOR” to “NWAI” in February 2024; however, the previous news release inadvertently referred to the 
former symbol.  The correct stock symbol is “NWAI”. 

The Company regrets the oversight and confirms that all other information in the original news release 
remains accurate. 

ABOUT NEW WAVE HOLDINGS CORP. 

New Wave Holdings Corp. (CSE: NWAI, FWB: 0XM0, OTCPK: TRMNF) is an investment issuer that has been 
focused on supporting innovative and fast-growing companies within the esports, NFT, Metaverse, 
Blockchain, and Web3 sectors. It intends to also identify accretive acquisitions within a wider strategic 
scope, including exploring entry into the emerging AI market. 

Investors interested in connecting with New Wave Holdings can learn more about the company and contact 
the team at http://newwavecorp.com. 

For further information please contact: Geoff Balderson, Chief Financial Officer, New Wave Holdings Corp., 
(604) 602-0001 

ON BEHALF OF THE BOARD of DIRECTORS 

Anthony Zelen 
Director 

The CSE does not accept responsibility for the adequacy or accuracy of this release. 
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